
REGULAR SESSION

 November 15, 2022

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN: that applications have been made with the Board of 
License Commissioners for Prince George's County, Maryland for the following alcoholic 
beverage licenses in accordance with the provisions of the Alcoholic Beverage Article.

   TRANSFER

Jason Michael Hunter, President/Secretary/Treasurer, for a Class B, Beer, Wine and Liquor for 
the use of Lambert Seafood Company, Inc., t/a Lambert’s, 10825 Lanham Severn Road, Glenn 
Dale, 20769 transfer from Lambert Seafood Inc., t/a Lambert’s, 10825 Lanham Severn Road, 
Glenn Dale, 20769, Stephen M. Lambert, President, Daniel P. Hunter, Secretary/Treasurer.

Atty:    Linda Carter, Esquire                              Opp:                                                                             

NEW- CLASS B(BLX), BEER WINE AND LIQUOR

Adebayo Bello, Managing Member/Authorized Person, for a Class B(BLX), Beer, Wine and 
Liquor for the use of Skyline Enterprises, Inc., t/a Skyvibe Restaurant and Lounge, 352-354 
Main Street, Laurel, 20707.

Atty:    Linda Carter, Esquire                              Opp:                                                                             

NEW- CLASS B, BEER AND WINE

Bianka Mbeng, Authorize Person, Oluwafemi Oluyeye, Managing Member, for a Class B, Beer 
and Wine for the use of Pleroma Holdings, LLC, t/a Pleroma Cuisine, 952 4th Street, Laurel, 
20707.

Atty:                                                                     Opp:                                                                             

Alexander Asong, Authorized Person, for a Class B, Beer and Wine for the use of Zactech 
Solutions, LLC, t/a King Pollo, 8321 Annapolis Road, New Carrollton, 20784.

Atty:    Rowena N. Nelson, Esquire                    Opp:                                                                             

A virtual hearing will be held via Zoom at 10:00 a.m. on Tuesday, November 15, 
2022. If you would like to attend, the link to the virtual hearing will be available one week 
prior on the BOLC’s website at http://bolc.mypgc.us or you may email BLC@co.pg.md.us to 
request the link. Additional information may be obtained by contacting the Board's Office 
at 301-583-9980.
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BOARD OF LICENSE COMMISSIONERS
Attest:
Terence Sheppard
Director
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